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Honorable Susan L. Biro 

Chief Administrative Law Judge 

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 

1200 Pennsylvania Avenue NW, Mailcode 1900R 

Washington, D.C. 20460 

 

Re:  In the Matter of: 930 Port Street, Inc. 

 Docket No.: RCRA-03-2021-0090 

 Administrative Complaint  

   

Dear Judge Biro: 

 

 Pursuant to Section 22.21(a) of the Consolidated Rules of Practice, the above-captioned 

matter is hereby referred to you for assignment of an Administrative Law Judge.  A copy of 

EPA’s Complaint and Respondent’s Answer to the Complaint are enclosed. 

 

Respondent is represented by: 

 

Charles R. Schaller, Esq. 

Baker, Donelson, Bearman, Caldwell, and Berkowitz, PC 

100 Light Street 

Baltimore, MD 21202 

Telephone: (410) 862-1120 

Email: cschaller@bakerdonelson.com 

 

Ashley P. Cullinan, Esq. 

Baker, Donelson, Bearman, Caldwell, and Berkowitz, PC 

100 Light Street 

Baltimore, MD 21202 

Telephone: (410) 862-1119 

Email: acullinan@bakerdonelson.com 

 

 

 

 

June 8, 2021



 

 

Complainant is represented by: 

 

Louis F. Ramalho 

Senior Assistant Regional Counsel (3RC40) 

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 

1650 Arch Street 

Philadelphia, PA 19103-2029 

Telephone: (215) 814-2681 

Email: ramalho.louis@epa.gov 

 

Please contact me at esposito.bevin@epa.gov or (215) 814-2637 if you have any questions. 

 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

        

       Bevin Esposito 

       Regional Hearing Clerk 

 

Enclosures 

 

cc:  Charles R. Schaller 

       Ashley P. Cullinan 

       Louis F. Ramalho  
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